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   APRIL NEWSLETTER
         RECRUITING

Membership Application for any member looking to recruit someone new.

https://www.nahu.org/eSeries/source/members/SignPay1.cfm?section=unknown&activesection=home&ProductValue=TXLUBBOCK&StateValue=TX

please call that person right now  (before you forget) that might be a good fit with us at LAAHU and invite them to come Thursday….YOU COULD BE ONE OF OUR RECRUITING PRIZE WINNERS…..THANKS FOR HELPING! 
SPEAKERS/CE CREDIT:
FUTURE SPEAKERS FOR YOUR KNOWLEDGE BUILDING AND CE CREDIT PLANNING:



April: Randy Hickle – Grace Clinic – Wellness Program                                                                                          
      EDUCATION
Looking for a great Designation Program?  Check out NAHU's Designation Programs for great opportunities to enhance your career.  If you are interested, please contact Monica Loya (monica@scioligroup.com) for more information.  

FEDERAL LEGISLATION






   MORE NEXT MONTH
  TEXAS AREA HEALTH UNDERWRITERS (TAHU):

TAHU news Report by Glen Fonner

April 2009
It’s been a really busy time for Lubbock Area Association of Health Underwriters. What a great attendance by the Lubbock Chapter for Day at the Capitol. We had 9 members attend, network, engage congressional leaders, and learn. Hopefully, all of those who attended from all chapters made a difference.

The chapter meeting on March 5, 2009 with Dr. Dan Stultz was very informative. It brought a new perspective on issues hospitals are facing, from reimbursement to legislative problems. We really are all in this together.

Becky Allaire, President Elect, and her team did an outstanding job in planning, executing, and following up on the 14th Annual Symposium held on March 11, 2009. Special thanks to those members, guests, exhibitors, and members from other chapters who made this event a great success. Those who attended were treated to speakers with timely topics, an excellent environment, and really good food. There is not an attendance tally yet, but it may be a record for LAAHU.

We have some really qualified candidates for TAHU Secretary, but our chapter is aggressively supporting Cheryl Clark. Not only does she have excellent qualifications and outstanding experience, she is the single best candidate to represent medium to small chapters in our state; she comes from one. We hope you will see that she will be an excellent Secretary and vote for her. 

April 2nd chapter meeting with Dr Randy Hickle of Grace Medical Group will be another outstanding presentation – The Employer’s Dilemma. All LAAHU members are invited to participate in a model health risk assessment and participants will be providing samples the week prior to the presentation. We will have actual personal relevant data as part of the assessment. If you are in town, join us at Grace Clinic, Conference Room 2nd Floor, 4515 Marsha Sharp Freeway, Lubbock, Texas, beginning at 11:30 a.m. At this meeting, the 2009-2010 proposed officer names will be presented.

Below is a schedule of upcoming events:

March 26, 2009

New Member Orientation Luncheon

March 30, 2009

NAHU Capital Conference

April 1, 2009


Marriott Hotel





Washington DC

April 2, 2009


Board Meeting
April 2, 2009


Chapter Meeting




Dr. Randy Hickle, President/CEO Grace Holdings, LLC





The Employer’s Dilemma (None CE)

April 30, 2009

TAHU Annual Convention

May 2, 2009


Fairmont Hotel





Dallas, Texas

May 7, 2009


Board Meeting
May 7, 2009


Chapter Meeting




Bob Rogers




Texas Non-Subscription (Course # pending)

Best regards,

Glen Fonner

                 LAAHU
LUBBOCK AREA ASSOCIATION OF HEALTH UNDERWRITERS 
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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

STILL NEED TO FILL POSITIONS ON THE 2009-2010 LAAHU BOARD...CONTACT BECKY ALLAIRE

                       The Symposium was a huge success.  I hope each one who attended obtained some valuable information whether from a Speaker or an Exhibitor or both. 
I would like to thank Rick K. for doing a fantastic job as the MC.  Rick, I liked your jokes.  I think you should audition for Amateur Comedy Night. 
Thank you to Greg Gilmore.  You are a great "wing man."  I could not have done this without you.  
Monica, as always your persistency and organizational skills are priceless, thank you for handling the speakers and the CE.  
Cheryl, I appreciate your guidance and recommendations.  The work you put into on the literature pieces was excellent.  
John, thank you for your due diligence with the Media.  You are a great team player.  
Paige, thank you for handling the registrations.  You did a fantastic job keeping everything organized and keeping me informed.  
Glen, not only are you a great leader for our Chapter, but I appreciate your paving the path last year.  By following your footsteps the event was successful.
Thank you, Caryn Clemmons for allowing us to use your laptop for the day. 
I would also like to thank Melanie for helping at the registration table. 
Colleen, thank you for your passionate influence with your speech and kicking off the event.
 

Thanks to each of you who attended.  I hope those of you who traveled found the event to be well worth your time.
 

Kindest Regards,
Becky Allaire
           ATTENDEES AND CE FOR MARCH MEETINGS:

The Health Underwriters Symposium had a great turn out for CE.  In addition to several of our regular membership in attendance, we had many guests as well:

 

Mike Avery / Odessa Chapter 

James Overby

Scott South

Mike Hill

Kristi Gillispie / Amarillo Chapter

Darlene Gill

Johnna Jenkins

Sharon McCain

Zachary Galbraith

BobAnn Gamel

Heather Reynolds

Barbara Meade-Findeisen

Joe Jansen

Neil Horn / Amarillo Chapter

Alan Rex

John Tanner

Scott Burnecke / Dallas Chapter

Tim Jander

Kristin Adams

Wes Bryan

Brock Glessner

Taryn Starling

Jacqueline Fenton

Barrett Jackson

Caryn Clemmons

 

We also had a few SHRM members in attendance as well:

 

KJ Chailland

Lisa Vargas

Pepper Grey

 

Overall, we had over 70 people in attendance and provided 49 hours of CE for our courses to our agent community because of very successful Symposium. 

 

Monica Loya
Account Manager ~ The Scioli Group

SEE YOU AT THE MEETING THURSDAY the 2ND AT 11:30AM

                             (don’t forget to RSVP Moncia!)


























































                  Lubbock Area Association of Health Underwriters


		         Monthly Meeting


      April 2nd, 2009 (first Thursday of the Month)


    Lakeridge Country Club


              11:30 – 1:30


                    CE speaker : Randy Hickle – Grace Clinic – Wellness Program


     As always rsvp to � HYPERLINK "mailto:monica@scioligroup.com" ��monica@scioligroup.com� by Tuesday if you want to come to meeting so we can prepare


(for you CE junkies..remember…just coming to the LAAHU meetings throughout the year automatically gets you 4                  hours..you also get more credit if you listened to a CE qualified speaker.)














